
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Seventh Sunday of Ordinary Time 

October 3, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare 
Home for unwed mothers. We are happy to support this important outreach!   

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Lisbeth Zangrilli. 

May she rest in peace. 
 

• Please remember our fellow parishioner, Sister Therese Marie (Molly 
Rusciolelli) in your prayers. Sister has completed the novitiate of the 
Franciscan Daughters of Mary and will be making her First Vows this 
weekend! Congratulations, Sister! 
 

• Confessions will be available after every Mass this weekend. Please avail 
yourself of the graces of this powerful sacrament! 

 
• This Sunday at 2:00 PM, we’ll have our annual Blessing of Pets in honor of 

Saint Francis of Assisi. All pets – large and small – are welcome! Ice cream 
will be served after the blessing. 
 

• This Monday – Thursday, October 4-7, I’ll be away on the annual priest 
retreat. We will not have public daily Mass or Confessions on those days. The 
Rosary, Adoration, and devotions will still be held Monday- Wednesday. On 
Thursday, October 7, however, the church and Parish Office will be closed 
and no devotions or events will take place. 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://www.fdofmary.org/franciscan-daughters-of-mary.php

